
 

Lapsit Program  

  and Storytime  
Every Tuesday @ 10:30 

  

Arts & Crafts Every Wednesday @ 4:30 
Feb. 1st  Ground Hog Day 
Feb. 8th  Valentines 
Feb. 15th Let us celebrate ...  
Feb. 22nd  Swan 

 
 

 

Pancake Day 

Thursday, Feb. 9th @ 4:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

 

Book & Crafts 
Tuesday, Feb.28 @ 6:00  
Ms. Melinda will read the book  
Llama Llama Red Pajama for kids to  
get inspiration on a llama craft.  

 

Children & Youth Programming 
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 Family  

Movie Night  
  Thursday,  

Feb. 16th @ 6:00 

Hot dog and chips provided 
Sponsored by the  

Friends of the Elgin Library 

OneClick Digital 

will be changing 

to RBdigital in  

February 
The change will make 

searching for your eBooks 
and eAudios easier.  

Swee thear t ’ s  L uncheon   
Tuesday, Feb. 14th from 11:30 to 1:30  

   Sweethearts:  
 All our volunteers that keep the library running 
 Those that have done a special project (like tents in the  
       Children's room and dinosaurs in our display cases)  
 Those of you that been there to help cleanup after a special 

event.  
 Those that run many of the programs the library offers. 

The Friends and staff would like to say thank you with a 

lunch that just might have something chocolate for desert. 



Library Hours 

Tuesday    10 to 7 

Wednesday   10 to 6 

Thursday    10 to 7 

Friday    10 to 6 

Saturday    10 to 4 

Closed Sunday and Monday 

Friends of the 

Elgin Library 

404 North Main Street  
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Phone: 512-281-5678  
Fax: 512-285-3015  
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JOB HUNTERS  

Wednesdays from 10:00 to 2:00 

 Receive one-on-one help 

 Have your resume reviewed  
 Get help with online job  

applications 
Call for appointment at 512-303-3916 or 
drop by to meet Denise Ross, a Workforce 
Development Specialist with the Texas 
Workforce Commission 

Adult Programming 

Adult Craft Afternoon  
 Friday, Feb. 3rd @ 1:30 
 Craft: Friendship Bracelets  

Yadira will be demonstrating how to make friendship brace-
lets. We have some cord and beads for you to learn the craft. 
 

Travel Club P E T  
 Friday, Feb. 10th 
 From 2:00 to 3:30 
 Topic: Romantic Getaways 

 Speaker: Surprise ÎÎÎ 
Join us for a look into the good, the bad, and the 
ugly Romantic Getaways that we are clueless about. 
 

Afternoon Book Club   

 Tuesday, Feb. 14th @ 2:00 
 My grandmother asked me to tell you she’s 
 sorry by Fredrick Backman 
 

Citizenship Class  

 Mondays & Wednesdays   

 from 6:00 to 8:00  
 

Clases de ingles 

English as a Second Language 

Tuesdays & Thursdays 

Mornings from 10:00 to 12:00  

Evenings from 6:00 to 8:00  
 

TGIF Movie with Popcorn! 
 Friday, Feb. 17th @ 1:00 
 Pride & Prejudice (1940) black & white 

The   

Special Needs  

support group 
Friday, Feb. 10th from 2:00 to 4:00 

tvuw  
For those of you that have a loved one 

with special needs, and would like to 

connect with others, Deborah will be on 

hand in the Meeting Room of the library 

the second Friday of every month. Come 

visit with other families, professionals, 

and caregivers. Children are welcome!  

If you have questions please call  

Deborah at 737-247-8142 

  

Dear Friends 

Greetings and 
happy February, 
the shortest 
month of the 
year.  Feb. may 
be short, but a lot 
goes on during its 
28 days. On the 

2nd we have "Groundhog Day". 
Some people really believe that, 
whether the little fellow sees his 
shadow or not, determines the 
number of winter days still to 
come!  
I always think of lovers because of 
"Valentine's Day" on the 14th. 
Those who have felt the arrows of 
the plumb little guy called 
"Cupid" know what I mean.  
They are frantically trying to get 
that perfect gift [flowers, candy, a 
romantic candlelight dinner] for 
their significant others. 
On the 20th we have "President's 
Day". Both George Washington 
and Abraham Lincoln were born 
in February. This may be a holi-
day for some, and there are usual-
ly some great sales in the stores! 
So enjoy it all, and don't forget to 
visit our beautiful library. The 
"Friends" & I will talk to you  
later.-Patsy Hoffman, President of the Friends 


